BPW Meeting August 17, 2011

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

25.

27.

204 S. Ingersoll Building Demo
This project will disturb over an acre of land. A City Erosion Control/Stormwater

Management permit has been obtained and a WRAPP permit application for land
disturbance over an acre has been submitted to the DNR. (Wayne Rippl,
Engineering)

Marshall Park Boat Launch & Spring Harbor Dredging

Permits from DNR and ACOE are required for both projects. Both permits have
been obtained for Marshall Park, The ACOE permit has been obtained for Spring
Harbor, and the DNR permit will be in-hand soon. (Marshall: Tom Maglio,
Parks & Spring Harbor: Lisa Coleman, Engineering)
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